HAUT-COMMISSARIAT AUX DROITS DE L'HOMME • OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS
PALAIS DES NATIONS • 1211 GENEVA 10, SWITZERLAND

www.ohchr.org • TEL: +41 22 917 9000 • FAX: +41 22 917 9008 • E-MAIL: registry@ohchr.org

REFERENCE:

9 May 2017

Dear Ms. Herzberg,

Thank you for your letter of 7 May 2017 addressed to Gianni Magazzeni, Officer-in-Charge, Field Operations and Technical Cooperation Division, regarding the recent report of Mr. Michael Lynk, the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights in the Palestinian territories occupied since 1967.

The edited version of the report has now been uploaded, and the Advance Unedited Version has been removed. You will find the new version here: <a href="http://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRC/RegularSessions/Session34/Pages/ListReports.aspx">http://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRC/RegularSessions/Session34/Pages/ListReports.aspx</a> (symbol number A/HRC/34/70).

Yours sincerely,

Mahamane Cisee-G

Officer-in-Charge

Field Operations and Technical Cooperation Division
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights